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The Warwickshire Wildlife Trust are coming to visit!  

To celebrate Little Crackers Nursery having a new natural look and feel, please join us on  
Wednesday 18 September for a special ‘Stay ‘n’ Play’ session  

in partnership with our friends from the Warwickshire Wildlife Trust. 
There will be wildlife themed activities to enjoy in our bright nursery rooms, including our fantastic new Garden 

Room, and Stay ‘n’ Players will be able to visit our very own wood for some outdoor inspired fun. 
Fun compulsory, wellies optional!! 

Light refreshments available. Parking in lower playground. 

The party continues in the afternoon for our own Little Crackers,  

please come along, you are all welcome!  
For more information call 01926 514410. 

 
Nursery notices… 

 

If you have calpol… stay away from 

nursery for 24hrs please 

If you have antibiotics… stay away from 

nursery for 48hrs please x 

A gentle reminder about  

car parking… 
Please use the bottom carpark in the 

morning and evening as the staff 

carpark should not be used. Thank you. 
 

• Please check your child’s tray everyday for important bits and pieces –  

no one wants to miss a birthday party invitation! 
 

Home challenge:  
Phonics (Phase 1) focus: 

To develop awareness and recollection of 

sounds in the environment 

Talk about the sounds you hear when you’re 

out and about… at the shops, out for a walk, 

at the park, in the kitchen etc… 

We need wellies for outdoor 

adentures everyday! 

Please send in a named pair that can 

be left here – thank you x 
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